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GIVING BACK TO OUR COMMUNITY 

     Over the years, you’ve probably heard or read about Central 

Wisconsin Electric Cooperative’s concern for our community. This is 

one of the core principles that sets cooperatives apart from other types 

of utilities and businesses. We’ve always taken this mission and re-

sponsibility to heart. It’s who we are as a co-op.  

Over the past few months, like so many of you, we’ve risen to meet 

new challenges and strengthen the safety net for our community, par-

ticularly for those who are most vulnerable. Because of the COVID-19 

pandemic, we’ve made numerous adjustments to programs and opera-

tions to maintain business continuity while staying focused on the big-

ger mission of helping our consumer-members during this turbulent 

time.  

Now, with the holidays fast approaching, these recent events have 

made us pause and think about the role we play in our community. 

While our purpose is to provide safe and reliable energy to you, the 

members we serve, we have a greater mission––to be a cata-

lyst for good.  

You’re probably aware of our Operation Round Up pro-

gram, where we take donations from generous members like 

you who have “rounded up” the amount due on their electric 

bill to help our most vulnerable neighbors pay their bills. Or 

our Youth Tour program, where we take our community’s 

brightest young people to Washington, D.C. for a week-long 

immersion to experience democracy in action.   

We also have a strong commitment to safety––not just for 

our employees, but for our community as well. We visit 

schools to teach children of all ages how to stay safe around 

electricity. We hold safety demonstrations at community meet-

ings and other gatherings.  

CWEC also invests in the economic development of the 

communities we serve. In addition, we’ve made our communi-

ty room available for community meetings and events.  

Contact Us: 

PO Box 100 

10401 Lystul Road 

Rosholt, WI 54473 

cwec@cwecoop.com 

Phone: 715-677-2211 

Toll Free:  

800-377-2932 

Fax: 715-677-4333 

Office Hours: Monday thru 

Friday; 7:30 a.m.—4 p.m. 
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FOUR WAYS TO SAVE ENERGY IN THE KITCHEN 

Ah, the kitchen. It’s undeniably one of the most-loved rooms 

in our homes. It’s where we gather with family and friends for 

our favorite meals and memories. But like most of us, you proba-

bly aren’t thinking about saving energy when you’re planning 

that perfect dish. Here are four ways you can save energy in the 

kitchen with minimal effort.  

When possible, cook with 

smaller appliances. Using smaller 

kitchen appliances, like slow cook-

ers, toaster ovens and convection 

ovens is more energy efficient than 

using your large stove or oven. Ac-

cording to the Department of Ener-

gy, a toaster or convection oven uses 

one-third to one-half as much energy 

as a full-sized oven. 

Unplug appliances that draw 

phantom energy load. Halloween 

may be over, but it’s possible you 

have energy vampires in your kitch-

en – these are the appliances that draw energy even when they’re 

not in use, like coffee makers, microwaves and toaster ovens. The 

Department of Energy has estimated that one home’s energy 

vampires left plugged in year-round can add up to $100-$200 in 

wasted energy costs. Unplug them when they’re not in use, or 

better yet, use a power strip for convenient control.   

Help large appliances work less. There are small ways you 

can help your larger kitchen appliances run more efficiently. For 

example, keep range-top burners clean from spills and fallen 

foods so they’ll reflect heat better. When it’s time to put leftovers 

in the refrigerator, make sure the 

food is covered and allow it to 

cool down first. That way, the 

fridge doesn’t have to work hard-

er to cool warm food.  

Use your dishwasher efficiently. 

Only run full loads, and avoid 

using the "rinse hold" function on 

your machine for just a few dirty 

dishes; it uses 3-7 gallons of hot 

water each use. You can also save 

energy by letting your dishes air 

dry. If your dishwasher doesn’t 

have an automatic air-dry switch, 

simply turn it off after the final 

rinse and prop the door open so the dishes will dry faster. 

Bonus tip: The best way to save energy is to not use it. Try a 

tasty, no-bake dessert recipe. Your sweet tooth (and energy bill!) 

will thank you.  
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You’ll also see our employees serving on local boards, coaching youth sports, and volunteering at charita-

ble events. Because when you work at a co-op, you understand how important a strong community is––after 

all, without you, the co-op wouldn’t exist.  

We know that our core job is to keep the lights on; but our passion is our community. Because we live and 

work here too, and we want to make it a better place for all.  

If there’s anything we can do to help you––whether providing energy-saving advice to help lower your 

monthly bill or discuss payment plan options during these difficult times––please reach out to us at 1-800-377-

2932. 

Concern for community is the heart and soul of who we are. And no matter what the future brings, you can 

count on your electric co-op to care about you.  
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